
 
                                                                                                              

  

 

UVMClick-IACUC Rollout Update 
 

UVMCLICK – IRB EDUCATIONAL SESSIONS 

As announced in the October newsletter, educational sessions have been scheduled and are 

now available for sign up. While the Transitional Support Team has already begun scheduling 

individual meetings with investigators whose protocols are due to expire in January, it is 

highly recommended that you attend one of these sessions prior to meeting with the team so 

that you can start to become familiar with the new system to ensure a smooth transition.  

 Register for an upcoming UVMClick – IACUC educational session  

 Sessions will be on campus in HSRF 

 

NEW SUBMISSIONS DURING THE TRANSIION  

The go-live date for UVMClick-IACUC is December 17th!  

 

 Beginning immediately, we request holding off on new protocol submissions until we are 

live with UVMClick – IACUC. Why? Because all protocols must eventually transition 

over to UVMClick. Starting a protocol in InfoEd now will require that it be entered into 

UVMClick by the investigator after go-live as well as be re-reviewed by the IACUC 

Committee. Our hope is to reduce burden during this transition wherever possible so if 

you can wait until December 17th to submit your protocol for the January 27th Full 

meeting, it is advised and appreciated.  

 Ability to submit protocol materials will be turned off for submissions as of Monday, 

December 2nd so that we can begin transitioning into UVMClick. You will still be able to 

view your protocol records in InfoEd. You must contact the IACUC office and speak with 

Abbey Dattilio or Aubrie Clas to determine the best approach for submitting protocol 

materials.   
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